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Dear Chuck:

Congratulations! You have been selected as a 2008-09 UVSELF Fellow. I am confident
ihat your invoivement in the UVSELF program wiil enrich your personal and
professional experience in higher education administration here at UVSC.

Please plan to participate in the opening retreat at Daniels Summit (Hwy. 40 Daniels
Summit pass, Heber City, UT; Lodge 800-519-9969) beginning Thursday, July 17 at

1 p.m. and ending Friday, July 18 by 4 p.m. Attendance at this event is mandatory
because the cohort will work together to determine its focus for the coming year. If you
are unable to attend, please notify Cameron Martin, Assistant to the President, as soon as
possible.

Each fellow will be provided hotel lodging for the retreat (we have made the reservations
for you). We encourage you to include a spouse or special guest who may participate in
the retreat’s social opportunities Thursday late afternoon and evening, which will include
dinner. You will soon receive additional information regarding the retreat—meeting
schedule, activities to participate in with your spouse or special guest, and any other
expectations. Remember, there will be eight day-long seminars which will be scheduled
throughout the upcoming academic year. The dates and the content of the seminars will
be finalized at our July retreat.

While I serve as Forum Chair, I have requested that Cory Duckworth, Vice President for

Student Affairs and Strategic Planning, to scrve as Forum Director, and Cameron Martin,
Assistant to the President for Institutional Development and Planning, as Forum Assistant
Director. Please feel free to approach any of us with ideas you might have to make this a

rewarding experience.

Sincerely,

U A hotiatownr

William A. Sederburg
President
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